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Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun     

Deputy GK: Felix de Los Santos  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Steve Heinz 

Warden: Jim Mendolera 

Inside Guard: Jack Ruegg 

Outside Guard: Jim Fabry 

Trustee 1yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 2yr: Ron Kuhnen 

Trustee 3yr: Jim Golden 

Fin Secretary: Tom Wolfe 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Brian Lawandus 

District Deputy: Robert Tonkin 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center

 
 
From the Grand Knight 

Greetings Brother Knights, 

Now that the cooler weather is 

increasing, so also are the 

Knights’ activities.  Our first 

Thursday meeting will be held on 

the 8th of November due to the 1st 

being All Saints Day. 

 

One important date to note is 

November 13 when we have a 

“Blue Mass” planned, recognizing 

all first responders and this will 

take place at 6:30PM in the 

church.  Please plan to attend and 

wear your red shirts. 

 

Friday, November 9 there is a 

movie night at 5:00PM in the 

Parish Center.   

 

November 17-18 is set aside for a 

stuffed animal collection that we 

donate to first responders. 

 

November 20, First Degree at 

7:00PM in the Parish Center, we 

need more members to attend!  

Please consider attending and 

show your support for the new 

members. 

 

November 25 is a Buffet 

Breakfast after all Masses.  

Volunteers are always greatly 

needed and appreciated. 

 

November 29 is our Monthly 

Planning Meeting at 7:00PM in 

Room 306. 

 

Hope to see you all at our 

meetings and thank you in 

advance for volunteering to help 

on the activities.   

 

  

Bill Rathbun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2018 Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2018-2019 Fraternal Year 
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From the Deputy G.K. 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

Thanksgiving is around the corner 

as is awesome weather.  Also, 

stay healthy --flu season is here.  

Take care of your body. 

Many thanks to all who helped at 

Movie Night and the guys in the 

kitchen who made the pizza. 

Here are our events for the next 

month: 

Thursday, November 8th - 

Business Meeting in the Parish 

Center from 7:00-9:00 p.m. 

Please wear your red shirt to show 

unity. Food and beverages will be 

served after the meeting as usual.  

Friday, November 9th - Movie 

Night Please come and help serve 

pizza, popcorn and beverage. 

Please wear your red KofC polo 

shirt. 

Wednesday, November 13th - 

Blue Mass @6:30 PM Please 

arrive early to join us for Mass 

and welcome our first responders. 

Wear your red KofC shirt. 

Saturday & Sunday November 

17 & 18th - Stuffed Animal 

Collection 

Tuesday, November 20th - 

Admission Degree Ceremony in 

Parish Center.  Please join us 

welcome new members and wear 

your KofC red shirt  

Saturday, November 24th - 

Setup for Sunday Breakfast 

Please lend a hand at noon in the 

Parish Center.  

Sunday, November 25th –Buffet 

Breakfast We will have breakfast 

after all Masses.  Please attend to 

serve and cleanup or please come 

for breakfast bring family and 

friends.  As always thank you for 

your help 

Thursday, November 29th - 

Planning Meeting  7:00 – 9:00 

p.m. in room 306. 

 

 

God Bless. 

 

Thank you 

Felix De Los Santos 

 

 

 

 

From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights 

 

We would like to welcome the 

newest members to our council of 

Our Lady of Light.  Our newest 

members are Joseph J. Mika, 

Pascal Guillembet, Jason 

Molinaro, Mark R. Stallard, and 

Honorary Life member Samuel 

(Sonny) DePaul.  Please introduce 

yourselves to our new members at 

our next Member Business 

meeting November 8th.  Also, 

please keep Dave Simmons and 

Sonny Depaul in your prayers to 

get well soon. 

Thank you, 

Bob Du Mont 
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Please pray for the following 

brothers, family members, and 

significant others: 

Tony Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife 

of Joe Boss Jr.), Reggie Brown, 

Bob Dumont, Jim Culley, John 

Fazackerly, Charlie and Pat 

Neville, Don Fiscella, Bill & Jean 

Stanley, Dave Simmons, Jes 

Jensen, Barry Thom(son of Ken 

and Connie), Giaco Scavelli,  

Martha J. Wolfe (mother of Tom 

Wolfe), Chuck Stellwag, Bud 

Fichera, Jackie Erickson.
  

 

 

 

 

William C Acini 11/1 

Albert A Almeida 11/2 

Edward A Sedillo 11/2 

John E Ruegg 11/2 

John E Sullivan 11/3 

Michael  Perry 11/4 

Richard J Malone 11/6 

James K Courtney 11/9 

Thomas C Wolfe 11/12 

Gregory C Arabie 11/13 

Peter  Thompson 11/15 

Gary F Krueger 11/17 

Michael T Adams 11/17 

Joseph D Ercolino 11/18 

Felix  De Los Santos 11/20 

Rex W.G. Fernando 11/21 

Brian F Farrar 11/22 

John E Nowlan 11/22 

Thomas E Martin 11/22 

Timothy P Farley 11/25 

Robert S Bailey 11/27 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun email: billrathbun1@gmail.com Telephone 330-289-2770  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact out Financial Secretary Tom Wolfe (tcwolfe1950@gmail.com) to make updates to your personal 

profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone 239-948-7534 

November 


